
I write to you both as a private citizen and a public servant in social services.  Measure 110 continues to 
increase harm to all without any follow-through of the mandates to assistance those using and abusing 
drugs. 
 
Measure 110 continues to exhaust emergency and first responder resources, limiting and in most 
situations eliminating resources for citizens who require them outside drug use/abuse. 
 
Measure 110 and the Oversight and Accountability Council failed Oregonians and lacked any 
stewardship of taxpayer’s funds.  Existing agencies and organizations who accepted grants should be 
ashamed and held accountable by Oregon Legislature.  Inhumanity , increased crime, and senseless 
deaths are on your hands.  Act and govern now! 
 
Cindy Schmidt 
 


